
A Statement from the Board of Trustees
of The City University of New York 

The City University of New York was founded on the principle of equal access and 
opportunity.  CUNY’s commitment to protecting and supporting our students, regardless of 
immigration status, has not wavered throughout its 170-year existence.

Our nation would not have attained its level of greatness without the contributions of 
the thousands of students who have attended CUNY. About 40 percent of current CUNY 
undergraduates were born in another country, and like the diverse alumni who came before 
them, our students are committed to continuing the CUNY legacy of building a greater 
society for all. 

In light of President Trump’s Executive Order, CUNY’s Board of Trustees reaffirms its long-
standing commitment to welcoming, protecting and supporting our students, faculty and 
staff who are foreign nationals, immigrants or refugees.  We remain committed to diversity, 
equity and inclusion and will steadfastly continue to offer a welcoming environment for 
students of all backgrounds. CUNY will take any steps available under the law to protect and 
support our undocumented students.

In these uncertain times, CUNY must and will remain a beacon of hope for so many trying to 
achieve the American Dream.  This Executive Order will not threaten our core values as we 
strive to ensure that opportunity is preserved for all students, faculty and staff.
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